

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

LC/DEC 15th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

EVENING TRIP TO CIRCUS PERFORMANCE - CIRCUS STARR SHOW

We have once again been lucky enough to receive some tickets to a circus performance organised by Circus Starr. The show is taking place at Walsall Arena, Hawbush Road, Bloxwich, Walsall on Wednesday 24th January 2024 at 4.45 pm.

Staff have very kindly offered their time after school (namely Ms Pow — Trip Lead, Mr Webb, Sunita Lalli and Kerry Bowen) and your child has been given the opportunity to go along to the performance. The arrangements will be that your child will remain in school at the end of the normal school day and will help prepare and cook a meal prior to going along to the show. At the end of the performance, your child will need to be collected from the venue. The show lasts for approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes, which includes an interval. Therefore, it is should mean an approximate pick up of 6.00 pm from Walsall Arena.

If your child would normally take any medication during the time involved, could you please arrange to send this into school for this to be administered by a trained member of staff.

If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

MR L CROSS HEADTEACHER



INVESTORS IN PEOPLE™

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award



Healthy Schools



Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award